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Agenda Items for Board Meeting, Friday August 14, 2020 @ 3:00 

o Financial Reports 
o Approval of policies and procedures for COVID 19 response 
o Consideration of benchmark procedures EO 2020-51 released by the AZ 

Department of Health Services for the reopening of students on campus 
o Adoption of mitigation plan 
o Policy for requiring face coverings 
o In order to verify LEA’s compliance with section 3 of Executive Order 

2020-51 and section 3 of Executive Order 2020-41, please provide your 
LEA’s plan to provide free on-site learning. The plan must include a 
description of how the LEA is providing onsite learning available for the 
same number of days per week and open the same hours offered during 
the prior school year before the COVID-19 closure took effect.   

Telephone number:     1-888-740-4219  Code 274662 

 

Attention Sunnyslope Board Members of Franklin Phonetic Primary School.   

Today, Tuesday, August 11 at 4pm, the Prescott Valley board members of the Franklin Phonetic Primary 

School had a board meeting. During this meeting the PV charter members voted not to fully reopen their 

school campus at this time due to the COVID 19 pandemic. The board members of the PV campus will be 

watching the health department metric to see if their campus could maybe reopen in person learning 

for all students after Labor Day. In the meantime, there will be an offer for an onsite learning center at 

the campus for special needs students, ELL students, and students who do not have computer access at 

home. Online learning will continue for all other students at this time.   

The health department metrics for Maricopa are more severe than those for Yavapai. However, the 

state governor has recommended that all schools open for an onsite learning option for certain 

students. Due to this, the Sunnyslope campus should consider opening the campus for onsite learning 

for special needs students, ELL students, and students who do not have computer access at home. Those 

parents who would like their students to receive these services will be asked to sign a legal waiver. 

Online learning should continue for all other students until further notice. The board members of 

Sunnyslope campus will discuss these options and vote on them on Friday, August 14 at 3pm.   


